
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent / guardian 
Many thanks once again for all your help and cooperation with our arrangements.  

On behalf of all the staff may I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy, healthy and peaceful Christmas. Take care 
and stay safe.  

 

Date Event Year Group Time (if relevant) 

 

Monday 

14th 

December  

 PE 1/2  

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 

15th 

December 

 PE  

 School Council Christmas Movie 

and Munch Afternoon (£3 to 

watch Christmas Movie and 

receive Munch Bag of Treats from 

School Council) 

3/4/5 

All pupils  

 

 

  

Wednesday 

16th 

December   

 PE 
 

 

6/7 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 

17th 

December 

 Virtual Mass    

 

10am  

Friday 18th 

December  

 Principal Awards 

 School closes for Christmas 

Holidays and reopens Wednesday 

6th January 2021 

 9.15am 

11am 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Note – Monday 14th December 2020 

Follow us on the web and Twitter for news updates  

@StJohnColeraine        www.stjohnspscoleraine.com 

 

 

The Primary One online admissions portal will open on 

7th January and close on 29th January for applications 

for the academic year commencing September 2021. 

Further information on the process will be available on 

the EA Website from 18th December.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Please note there is no requirement to send  

in Christmas presents or cards but if you 

wish to do so presents and cards will be kept 

quarantined until the Christmas Holidays.  

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Show 
 

Unfortunately, this year, we will be unable to invite parents and families into school to attend our 
School’s Christmas Show. This year, via our school website we will upload our Christmas Shows for 

you to watch and enjoy. You will have receive a text with the password needed to access the 
shows on our school website.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://technorati.com/social-media/article/twitter-fakes-tweets-to-promote-twitter/&sa=U&ei=NSgLU_amIoaU7QbFlYG4Bw&ved=0CEYQ9QEwDA&usg=AFQjCNE7bTlKtkFfgawcOw1zMkG9NwvY9A


 

 

 

This week we will be concentrating on a range of Numeracy activities in school to celebrate Maths Week  
Ireland. We are also setting up a competition: 
 
Would you like to win a £10 voucher? 
 
We would like you to design a Maths Trail around our local area.  
Your Maths Trail should include at least 8 questions (with answers) from various locations around the  
locality. All questions should be suitable for your age group. Please try to include as many of the 
mathematical concepts as possible: number, shape and space, measures and handling data. 
For example What even numbers appear on the school telephone number on the school sign outside  
the school gate? 
 
Please use Microsoft word or Powerpoint to complete your Maths Trail. 
 
Enteries should be emailed to Mr Mc Cloy (nmccloy387@c2kni.net) by Monday 19th October. An overall 
winner will be chosen by School Council and Mr Mc Cloy at the School Council Meeting on Thursday  
22nd October.  
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